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Cross Country Event 
 

Some of our Key Stage 2 pupils are attending a Cross 

Country tournament this afternoon at The Duke of 

York’s school. We wish them luck and will report on 

the afternoon’s events in next week’s newsletter. 

 
 

Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance: Class: Challenger: 98.62% 
Home Reading: Columbia Class: 97% 

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Chislet: 250 points  
Overall House Winner: Chislet: 136 points 

 

 

Stars of the Term 
 

Discovery 
Isla – for settling in really well to Discovery class. 
Darcie – for amazing reading with prosody. 
 

Voyager 
Ben – outstanding learning in maths, confidently 
adding pounds and pence throughout the week! 
Indie - fantastic fluent reading and successfully 
learning all new sounds in phonics! 
 

Challenger 
Alana – for successfully improving her sentence 
starters. 
Ezmae – for working through tricky perimeter 
problems. 
 

Columbia 
Asia – for outstanding presentation and success in her 
maths work this week.  Well done! 
Elsie – for having an excellent week in Columbia class, 
always engaged and working hard in all of her learning. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary Term 4 
 

KS2 Cross Country – 23rd February 
PTA Meeting – 26th February 3:30pm 
Year 5 & 6 French Trip – 28th February 
KS2 Swimming Gala – 1st March 
PTA Break the Rules Day – 6th March 
World Book Day – 7th March 
Columbia Class Assembly – 7th March 
PTA Mother’s Day Market – 8th March 
Open Evening – 21st March 
KS2 Inter-House Sports – 25th March 
PTA Easter Egg Hunt – 27th March 
 
 

School Choir 
 

A lunch time choir club will be starting this week, so 
far 24 pupils have signed up. If there are any more 
pupils who wish to join in with this club, then they just 
need to add their name to the list on Mr Hutcheon’s 
door.   

PTA Meeting 
 

For some time, the PTA has been reaching out to 

parents and members of the community to get more 

members involved in being part of the PTA 

Committee.  Being a member requires a high level of 

commitment as there are often many elements to 

organising an event.  Mrs Silverton has been running 

this for some time - she is holding a meeting on 26th 

February at 3:30pm to explain what is involved in 

being a member.  If there are any parents or members 

of the community who are able to commit to helping 

with the PTA and may wish to become a member 

please come along to the meeting to see what is 

involved - this will be held in the school hall, accessed 

via the rear hall entrance, accessed via the KS2 

playground.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

Year 5 & 6 French Trip 
 

Just a reminder to the Year 5 & 6 pupils that their 

French trip is taking place next Wednesday 28th 

February.  Please make sure that you arrive at school 

for 6:20am onwards for a prompt departure at 

6:45am.  There are still a few parents who have their 

final instalments to pay for this trip. 
 

 


